
Community-based Monitoring Network 
Quarterly Update & Part-time Employment Opportunity: 

Data Clerk in Taloyoak, Nunavut 
 

 
Project Overview: 

 
The Community-based Monitoring Network was first launched in 2012 by the 
Nunavut Wildlife Management Board (NWMB). The Project brings together 
respected Nunavummiut harvesters to share their knowledge and observations 
about wildlife. Participants are trained to use specialized hand-held computers 
to record wildlife harvests and observations while out on the land. When 
harvesters return to the community, trained Data Clerks transfer the information 
into a database. Information recorded by the harvesters is used to improve 
local, regional, and territorial wildlife management practices in Nunavut. 
 

Project Update: 
 
The Community-based Monitoring Network wrapped up in Clyde River in 
September 2018, following three very successful years of data collection. The 
contributions of Clyde River harvesters to the project is invaluable. Thank you! 
 
The Community-based Monitoring Network is going strong in Kugaaruk, with 
participants consistently uploading high quality data about their wildlife 
harvesting patterns and observations while they are on the land. A big thank 
you to Kugaarumiut involved with this work. 
 
The project launched in Baker Lake in April 2018. The Project Team followed 
up with a community visit in August 2018. We have trained an impressive group 
of 80 Baker Lake harvesters! The NWMB looks forward to working with you. 
 

 

 
Part-time Employment Opportunity: 

 
The NWMB is accepting applications for a part-time data clerk position in 
Taloyoak. The data clerk will join the project team for the Community-based 
Monitoring Network beginning December 1, 2018. 
 
The Data Clerk works with local participating harvesters, downloads the data 
from the hand-held computers, and manages it in a secure and confidential 
environment. The Data Clerk acts as the liaison between the local Hunters and 
Trappers Organization and the Project Team. The successful candidate will 
receive training and support from other members of the team. 
 
Applicants should meet the following requirements: 

• be resident in the community of Taloyoak; 

• be fluent in English and Inuktitut; 

• have an interest in wildlife, harvesting, land skills, or co-management 
initiatives; 

• have basic internet and computer skills; and  

• experience with handheld computers, tablets, or technical devices will be 
considered an asset; 

 
Please send your resume and cover letter to 

Denis Ndeloh 
By fax: 1-888-421-9832 
By email: dndeloh@nwmb.com 

 
The job competition closes at 5 p.m. Eastern Time on November 1, 2018. 
Late applications may not be accepted. 
 

For more information or to obtain a copy of the 2017-2018 Community-based Monitoring Network Annual Report, please visit www.nwmb.com or contact 
us at:  

 
Nunavut Wildlife Management Board 

P.O. Box 1379 Iqaluit, Nunavut X0A 0H0 
ph. (867) 975-7300 / fax. 1-888-421-9832 

email: receptionist@nwmb.com 

http://www.nwmb.com/


 


